M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
January 3, 2018
RE:
Architectural Services for Steeplechase Elementary
The proposals for architectural services for Steeplechase Elementary were received on December 18, 2017.  The proposals were received and reviewed and Robert Ehmet Hayes and Associates were selected based on their experience and qualifications.  
I recommend the approval of the Professional Services Agreement, as presented. 
Mike Poiry
Assistant Superintendent, Operations
